
NOTICE

1. On 28 April 2023 The Rt Hon Baroness Heather Hallett DBE, Chair of the UK Covid-19
Inquiry issued a notice to the Cabinet Office pursuant to s.21 of the Inquiries Act 2005
(the “Act”) requiring disclosure in unredacted form of a number of categories of
materials (the “Notice”). That Notice was the subject of a judicial review challenge by
the Cabinet Office.

2. Today, the Administrative Court dismissed the challenge to the Notice. A copy of the
judgment has been published on the Inquiry’s website here.

3. The Cabinet Office is required to comply with the Notice by 4pm on Monday 10 July
2023. Any application by the Cabinet Office under s21(4) of the Act must also be made
by 4pm on Monday 10 July 2023 attaching both clean and provisionally redacted
copies of the documents to which the application relates.
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